
Printed on: 15/01/2021 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/01/2021  11:21:352020/5788/L COMMNT s. strobel Having duly considered the comments of Christchurch Hill residents I do agree that slight changes to the 

design (door) and clarification of the vehicular access rights would increase the merit of this application. Even 

though the garage has not been used for a considerable time an increase in private e-charging points is 

desirable and may help reducing the electric car charging situation in Hampstead.
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